
                                       

Tanager Take Out (TTO) and the Vermillion Food Pantry (VFP) are closely monitoring the 

information from the SD Department of Health and the CDC about COVID-19 and how it 

potentially impacts the health and safety of our guests and volunteers while we continue with our 

mission to address hunger in Clay County. 

TTO and VFP will jointly begin distribution of food starting March 16, 2020. Please bring your 

ID and come to the Community Connection Center (CCC) at 9 Court Street to receive a pre-

packed box of food. There WILL NOT be onsite shopping held at TTO or VFP until further 

notice. TTO and VFP are working diligently to maintain a clean and safe environment for 

volunteers and clients. Please be mindful of social distancing (staying away from close contact 

with others) and try to be in and out of the CCC as quickly as possible as we work to reduce the 

spread of this virus. 

REQUIREMENTS: A valid ID is needed to receive a box of food. These forms of ID are the 

same as you would provide during regular onsite shopping hours.  

HOURS: Monday—10:00 AM to Noon 

                Tuesday—5:00 PM to 7 PM 

                Wednesday—2:00 PM to 4:30 PM 

                Thursday—5:00 PM to 7 PM 

                 Friday—2:00P M to 4:30 PM 

 

LOCATION: Community Connections Center,  9 Court Street, Vermillion, SD 

For the safety of everyone, we ask that if you are feeling ill, have a fever or cough, please DO 

NOT come to the Pantry. Call 605-670-3409 for instructions on how to receive assistance.  If 

you are in need of transportation, please call 605-670-3409 for arrangements. Follow our 

website, Facebook and Twitter pages for the most up-to-date information as this ever-changing 

situation unfolds.  

 

 


